OFFICE OF THE TEQIP i1l COORDINATOR

NIT SRINAGAR

Prof. A. Goswami
IIT Kharagpur

Dear Prof. A. Goswami,
We are deputing two M.Tech students of Chemical Engineering Department for internship

under TEQIP Il program to lIT Kharagpur. The details of the internship are given below:

1. Ravikant Kaspate: accepted for an internship with Prof. Sonali Sengupta, from 9

December 2018 - 9 February 2019. (Letter attached)
2. Anna Anandita : accepted for an internship with Prof. B. C. Meikap, from 15

December 2018 - 15 February 2019.(Letter attached)

They shall also be attending the course on "Heterogeneous Catalysts for Chemical
Engineers” under Prof. Sonali Sengupta from 10 December to 14 December 2018.

In the above context, we would like to request your good self to provide them necessary
facilities and accommodation to above two M.Tech students.

Thank You.

A

Prof. M F.wani (Mm

ith Regards



